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‘While we have time let us do good to all’. (Galatians 6:10)

Open Evening
Year 7 - 2021

Our Open Evening for Year 7 2021 intake was scheduled to take place on 17th
September. In the current circumstances, it is clear that this event will not be
able to take place in the same format that it usually would.

However, we are working hard to put plans in place so that we are still able to
showcase our fabulous school in some way, on the evening of 17th September.
The safety of all is our paramount priority, so current plans will include
staggered entry to the school, one way systems around the building and a
recorded speech from Mrs Harrison, Headteacher, which will be available for
prospective students and their parents to view on our website, rather than the
traditional address in the school hall.

All of this will be subject to following government guidelines and we will
continue to post updates about our Open Evening event on the school website,
www.harris.covmat.org



http://www.harris.covmat.org/

